
  

 Memo     
  

To:     City Council 

    Peter Brixius, City Manager 

From:    Trevor Campbell, R & B Director  

Date:     June 8, 2023  

Subject:  Award of Bid: 1 Ton Single Cab Dually and Flatbed with Hoist.   

 

Bids were opened on June 7, 2023.  
 
We received 1 bid for the Cab & Chassis and 2 bids for the Flatbed with 
Hoist.  Please see the enclosed Bid Tab sheet for detailed information on 
the bid proposals.     
  
We would like to recommend that the City of Craig purchase the 1 Ton 
Single Cab Dually from Victory Motors of Craig for the amount of  
$34,495.00 after trade-in.  
 
We would also like to recommend that the City of Craig purchase the 
Flatbed with Hoist for a 1 Ton from Victory Motors of Craig for the amount 
of $19,850.00.  
 
This complete truck is budgeted for $62,000.00. With trade-in this truck 
with flatbed is under budget.  
   
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
824-4463 


